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NEWSLETTER 

St Joseph’s Primary School 

             EUGOWRA 

WELCOME BACK TO SCHOOL! 
It seems like a long time since we saw everyone at 
school and it is lovely to see our children running 
around the playground and hear their happy 
chatter. For Term 4 children are to wear Summer 
Uniforms on Monday, Wednesday and Fridays.  
We hope to commence Gymnastics in Week 3 and 
then swimming for sport when the pool is open. 

 

A few changes this term due to staff being away.  

Mrs Brown is on Maternity leave and Mrs Jobson 
will be taking the 2, 3, 4 classroom for the rest of 
the year. 

Welcome back Mrs Ziser to the Infants Room who 
will be teaching Mon - Wed and Mrs Crosby who 
will be teaching Thurs - Fri. 

Mrs Cuddy will be taking Years 5 /6 class whilst 
Mrs Rose is recuperating from foot surgery. 

 

 

WELCOME TO VESPA LEE 

Vespa is joining the Kindergarten class this term 
and we hope she enjoys being a part of the St 
Joseph’s family. 

 If parents and carers could please read this very 
important information regarding Vespa and her 
severe anaphylactic reactions. 

Vespa is very allergic to Fish and Tree Nuts. She is 
not to eat, touch or be near people who have or 
have eaten fish or tree nuts. This means there is to 
be no orders of fish for lunch orders on Fridays. 

If you are in doubt which foods your child can 
bring to eat please contact the school for 
clarification. 

 

Love & Truth Through Christ 

Ph 68 592485 

WELCOME TO TERM 4 

ST JOHN the BAPTIST  

EUGOWRA 

ENROLMENT MASS 

Sunday 10th October 

6.00pm 

Reader:     Tony Toohey     

Prayers of the Faithful:    Cathy Eppelstun 

Eucharistic Minister:         

Altar Servers:                    Isla & Pippa Combe, Zac Ziser, Noah Colvin 

Sacristy Cleaner:      Frances Anderson 

Church Cleaner:      Kathy Fren 

 

FIRST 
EUCHARIST 

ENROLMENT 
MASS 

Sunday 10th 
October 2021  

6.00pm 

We will be able to 
hold the Enrolment 
Mass on Sunday 
with Fr Laurie. 
Those children 
preparing for their 
First Eucharist; 
Pippa, Brock, 
Hudson and Zac 
and their parents 
are invited to 
attend to make 
their commitment 
for this preparation.  

 

We hope to still hold the Sacrament of First 
Eucharist on Sunday 14th November. 

Fr Laurie will be handing out the children’s 
reflection papers on Sunday to complete for the 
following week. 

 

In a message from Bishop Michael, he has advised 
that from Monday 11th October until 80% of the 
adult population has been fully vaccinated, there 
will be no public  Masses in the Diocese. As soon as 
they have an exact day for this reopening our 
parishes will be notified. 

 



PREPARATION FOR KINDERGARTEN IN 
2022 

Due to Preschool Transition being disrupted in term 3 by 

COVID and lockdown, we will recommence Transition in Week 

2 for both schools. Eugowra Public School (EPS) and St 

Joseph’s Catholic School (SJS) are working together to make 

these programs available to our pre-schoolers. 

In Weeks 2 & 3 we will finish the Transition programs. 

In Weeks 4,5,6,7, we will commence Orientation Programs. 

TRANSITION 
EPS Monday 11th October 11.30 -1.30pm     &   

Monday 18th October 11.30 -1.30pm 

 

SJS Wednesday 13th October 11.30 -1.30pm    &     

Wednesday 20th October 11.30 -1.30pm 

 

ORIENTATION 
Orientation is a formal program for those children 

commencing Kindergarten in 2022. 

 

The dates for both schools are: 

EUGOWRA PUBLIC SCHOOL 

Monday 25th October 9.00am -12.15pm 

Monday 1st November 9.00am -12.15pm 

Monday 8th November 9.00am -12.15pm 

Monday 15th November 9.00am - 3.00pm 

 

ST JOSEPH’S CATHOLIC SCHOOL 

Wednesday 27th October 9.00am – 12.15pm 

Wednesday 3rd November 9.00am - 12.15pm 

Wednesday 10th November 9.00am - 12.15pm 

Wednesday 17th November 9.00am -3.15pm 

 

If families are undecided as to which school their child will 

attend they are most welcome to participate in both schools 

Orientation programs. Please contact the schools on the 

numbers below to register your child for these programs. 

 

SJS Principal:    EPS Acting Principal:  

Cathy Eppelstun        Carolyn Austin 

6859 2485     6859 2233 

 

For those children who will definitely be 
enrolling at St Joseph’s in 2022, we would like  
you to fill out and return the School Enrolment 
Form which can be collected from the School or 
found on our website; 

 www.stjosephseugowra.catholic.edu.au/forms/
documents 

 

 

 

 

Year 2,3,4 class are creating their own          
Dreamtime stories with Mrs Epp. They had to 
write their story, design a cover and illustrate 
their book.  



YEAR 5/6 CANBERRA EXCURSION 

At the end of Term 3 it was decided to cancel the 
proposed Canberra Excursion for 19/20/21 
October, due to the COVID restrictions and 
lockdowns. This is very unfortunate for our 
children who have missed out on their Sydney 
and now Canberra excursions but we have no 
choice and the safety of our children and our 
community comes first.  

We are keeping our options open and if possible 
we would like to take them somewhere for a few 
days.  

We will of course credit any excursion fees that 
have already been paid. 

We hope to be able to hold the Christian Living 
Camp in December if possible but again will have 
to decide this later. 

Well done to all those who had a go at guessing who was who as a ba-
by! It was a bit of fun and something else to think about during lock-
down last term. 

Congratulations to Indi Fren and her family who guess the most cor-
rect faces and names. It was quite hard! Indi  received a prize and all 
those who had a go received a little gift as well. 

Cooper   Noah              Jasmine                 Isla Rose                      Kourosh 

Mrs Welsh  Mrs de   Mrs Cuddy     Mrs Rose                       Mrs Crosby                Mrs Ziser 

Mrs Combe  Mrs Epp  Mrs Brown     Mrs Townsend                     Mrs Haynes 

YEAR 6 PHOTOS 

Mrs de & Mrs Rose will 
be starting to put 
together the Year 6 
movie, so could parents 
please send in ASAP 
photos of their  children.  

Please Include;  

~ 2—3 baby , 2—3 
toddler , preschool, first 
day of school, family 
photo. These can be 
dropped of  into the Rose 
box or emailed/ message 
to the school. 

CONGRATULATIONS! 

To Amber & Sam who 
were married  in the 
holidays! We wish you 
every happiness for 
your future together. 

 

Amber and the 
girls;  

Esther, Leila 
and Thea in 
their beautiful 
spring dresses. 



FRIDAY 

8th Oct 

Sat/Sun 

9/10th 

 

MONDAY 

11th Oct 

TUESDAY 

12th Oct 

 

WEDNESDAY 

13th Oct 

THURSDAY 

14th Oct 

FRIDAY  

15th Oct 

Lunch Orders 

Sport 

Enrolment 

Mass 

Sunday 6pm 

 Sport Music 

Transition 

 

Private Guitar 

lessons after 

school with Mrs 

Infants library Primary     

Library 

Lunch orders 

Sport 

 UPCOMING EVENTS 

OCTOBER  

Wed 13th Preschool Transition 9– 12.15 

NOVEMBER  

Tues 2nd Melbourne Cup Day 

Sun 14th First Eucharist  

Fri 26th Graduation Mass 

DECEMBER  

Thurs 9th End of Year Concert and Prize giving 

Fri 17th Last Day of Term 4 

  

ATTACHMENTS        

 

Reminders 

 

Happy Birthday again to our holiday birthday 
people;  Indianna, Matilda, Hunter & Leila. 
We hope you had a great time with your family 
and friends. 

 

 

BUS NOTES 

‘Normal’ 

Week! 

FAIRY GARDEN DELIGHT 

This beautiful Fairy Garden was made by Katelyn 

- the plants are real surrounded by lots of fairies 
and their stories.  Well done Katelyn! 

UNIFORM MATTERS 

Girls remember to wear your Monkey Bar pants  
with your summer uniform. 

Please make sure jumpers and hats are labelled. 
These items get left here there and everywhere 
so if not named they tend to disappear into no 
man’s land. 

Cruz has lost his jumper with his name in it; if  
everyone could check their children’s bags and 
rooms to make sure it hasn't been picked up by 
mistake. 

Thank you 


